
 

 

 

JBP Business Update : Covid-19 (Coronavirus)  

June 2020  

Dear Customer,  

We are all working through the challenges that the Covid-19 virus poses us in our family and 
business lives. At JBP our main priorities are the health and safety of all our employees and 
being able to serve customers in a safe and professional manner.  

We have robust stocks and are in constant contact with our partner mills to better 
understand and manage the supply chain challenges.  

We remain open and will strive to maintain our service levels during this period to support 
our customers. 

We have been following the latest NHS and Government guidance and best practise in 
addition to taking advice from colleagues and suppliers in mainland Europe who have been 
living through this situation for some time. As a result we have taken a number of steps 
ranging from stopping visitors to our site, introducing new and heightened hygiene 
procedures in our offices and works to facilitating home working for the majority of our 
office based teams. Clearly the situation is ever changing and we shall review both current 
and new procedures required on an ongoing basis and will update them accordingly. 

Should you require further information from us please discuss with your regular sales 
contact available on 01224 714514.  

Jonathan Sochart  

Commercial Director 

 


